All community members are invited to attend SAC Meetings. Check our website or the ROAR Newsletter for meeting information beginning in September.
Interested in joining the Alice B. Landrum School Advisory Council?
Please complete this Parent Interest Form and email to lynn.coles@stjohns.k12.fl.us, or send in with your student.
	Name and mailing address:




	Preferred contact phone number(s):



	Email address:



	Child(ren) at Landrum, with grade level and homeroom teacher:




	The information BELOW could be included in upcoming editions of the school newsletter or available on the school website.


	Please describe your past involvement with our school or community.










	Why would you like to be involved with our School Advisory Council?
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Thank you for your interest! Questions? Email SAC Chair Lynn Coles at lynn.coles@stjohns.k12.fl.us

